
CHRISTMAS  BILLBOARDS
DISPLAYED

Bill  Donohue  comments  on
billboards  being  displayed  by
the  Catholic  League  this
Christmas season (they will be
up until January 5, 2014):

We have a huge billboard (67′ x 90′) in Times Square, on 42nd
Street between 7th and 8th Avenues, and two digital ones in
New Jersey; one is on Route 18 at the Route 527 Intersection,
and the other is on I-95 in South Brunswick, between exits 9
and 8A, heading south. The billboards read:

SEND MODERN-DAY SCROOGES A MESSAGE:

 CELEBRATE THE PRINCE OF PEACE

 

[There is a big nativity scene in the middle]

 

 MERRY CHRISTMAS

 HAPPY NEW YEAR

 Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights

 

To see what the billboard looks like, click here.
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